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PR#161-22 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Presentation of Credentials to the Governor General 
 
Belmopan. June 17, 2022. 11:35 a.m. 
 
The Governor General H.E. Dame Froyla Tzalam today received letters of 
credence from H.E. Graciela Marina Pérez Zeledón, Ambassador of El 
Salvador, at the Belize House in Belmopan. 
 
The Governor General graciously accepted the letters of credence and 
welcomed the Ambassador and shared well wishes for her time of service in 
Belize. The Ambassador expressed that Belize and El Salvador share great 
respect for each other and have maintained strong diplomatic ties over the 
years. The Ambassador also shared her hopes of building on areas of 
cooperation during her service.  
 
Ends  
 
 


